Donohoe, Pat

From: Hasala Dharmawardena <hasala@ieee.org>

Sent: Monday, February 17, 2020 3:28 PM

To: r3-excom2020@ieee.org

Cc: Donohoe, Pat; sec-r03@ieee.org

Subject: [IEEE R3] Young Professionals - February 2020 Report

Ongoing activities

1. IEEE Region 3 Young Professionals mentoring initiative is on track to be unveiled at SoutheastCon 2020. It is led by Tamseel
Syed and supported by our senior leaders.

2. R3YPs will man a table at SoutheastCon. Material is being shipped by the MGA YP team. Providing some R3 funded material
to encourage making new connections will be discussed at the next SSC meeting.

3. |EEE Eastern North Carolina YPs have finalized the YP event at SoutheastCon 2020. See below.

Announcement
e You are cordially invited to the IEEE Young Professionals Networking Social that will be held from 6-10 pm at the Marriott Rye
Bar on Friday, March 13. We will appreciate it if you could register in the below link before next Saturday, noon. It will help to
reserve a spot for you.
e We have limited space for this event, so we appreciate you taking the time to register early for the event. If we run out of
space, we can consider a different location (close to the SoutheastCon hotel).
e  Register at: https://events.vtools.ieee.org/m/221746

Respectfully,
Hasala Dharmawardena

IEEE Region 3 Young Professionals Coordinator

Email: ieee-r3-yp@ieee.org

IEEE R3 YP Media: YouTube|LinkedIn| Facebook




